
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
This is a public notice that the City of Corona's Planning and Housing Commission will 
conduct a public hearing in the City Council Chambers at 400 S. Vicentia Ave., on 
Monday, May 23, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
ZTA2022-0001: An application to amend Corona Municipal Code Section 17.04.244, 
revising the definition of “Emergency Shelter” to establish a person’s duration of 
occupancy as consecutive days within a one year period, rather than cumulative days 
within a one year period. 
 
Environmental: ZTA 2022-0001 changes a definition in the Zoning Code to clarify a 
duration of time, and has no physical impact and does not alter density or capacity.  As a 
result, pursuant to CEQA Guidelines Section 15060(c)(2), the proposal is not subject to 
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) because it will not result in a direct or 
reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment. 
 

(Applicant: City of Corona)  
 
This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited 
to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described 
in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If 
you have written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver 
them to the Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday 
prior to the meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, 
please call Planning Manager Jay Eastman in the Planning & Development Department 
at (951) 736-2299. 
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